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John A. Olshinski, Director ' C#

Division of Engineering and "
-

Technical Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission '

101 Marietta Street, N.W.
~ ~

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

| RE: Report No: 45-17911-01/82-01
1

Dear Mr. Olshinski:

This letter is in response to your inspection of the Nuclear Medicine
Department and your findings on July 2, 1982.
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We have complied with your Notice of Violation, Appendix A, items
A and B. Corrective steps have been taken to eliminate all problems.
Leaded shielding has been installed to protect patients inithe waiting
area. Also, a policy is in force to insure no consumable beverages or
food is allowed in the radioisotope department.
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Sincerely,
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RICIIARD A. LEVY
~

Administrator '/
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